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Thames Valley LDWA

Oxon 40 / 20 Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM)

Date: 18th February, 2018

Venue: Hambleden Car Park

Time: 8.50am

	
	

	
	


Agenda: 

Election of Chair

Election of Treasurer

Present: M. Downes, G. Croucher, G. Scott, H. Davies, J. Ginty, C. Usher, A. Beck,             J. Sheen, S. Watson, J. Shepherd, M. Evans, L. Caswell, C. Lloyd, G. Van Heusden,                                  

A. Warrington (Associate), G. Upstone, A. Gullis, G. Garland

Apologies: J. Sambrook, L. Ledger, M. Burnell, Y. Burnell, L. Ashwell

MD thanked J. Ginty for allowing the meeting to take place prior to his walk.

All members had been notified by email that due to very separate and personal circumstances, both The Chair and Treasurer had resigned with immediate effect. Therefore the EGM had been called to elect a new Chair and Treasurer.

Position of Chair

Gerry Garland had formally put his name forward to be considered for the position of Chair. The position was unopposed.

Proposer: C. Lloyd

2nd Proposer: J. Ginty

Gerry Garland was therefore duly elected as Chair.

Position of Treasurer

Mike Evans had formally put his name forward to be considered for the position of Treasurer. The position was unopposed.

Proposer: G. Croucher

2nd Proposer: G. Scott

Mike Evans was therefore duly elected as Treasurer.
Following the election of a new Treasurer, MD asked those present to pass a resolution that:

“The authorised signatories in the current mandate be changed to remove R. Doole and S. Mee and replace them with Mike Evans and Gerry Garland and the current mandate will continue as amended.”

All those present passed the resolution.

Proposed by: S. Watson

2nd Proposer: A. Gullis

Meeting closed at 9am.
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Secretary: Maureen Downes


